Special Town Board Meeting
October 3, 2019
8:30 p.m.

Present: Supervisor Aaron, Councilor McCormack, Councilor Tucker.
Also, Present: Bridgett Winkelman,

Town of Skaneateles 2020 Tentative Budget: Budget Officer Bridget Winkelman gave a short
overview of the Town of Skaneateles 2020 Tentative Budget. She stated this budget included the
creation of some new positions in the Town. These new positions will be in the Water and Parks
Departments. She said this is a document that can be changed from now until the Preliminary
Budget is completed, and the Preliminary can be changed until the final Budget is approved by the
Town Board. These are all working documents.

Budget Officer Winkelman stated this budget stays within our tax cap of 1.01%. Supervisor Aaron
stated Budget Officer Winkelman has been very thorough on this Budget with the Town Board.
She went over this budget line by line with the Town Board.

Councilor McCormack asked if this Tentative Budget needed to be submitted to the State. Budget
Officer Winkelman stated the Tentative Budget is submitted to Onondaga County. The adopted
budget is submitted to the State.

On a motion of Councilor McCormack, seconded by Councilor Tucker and with unanimous (3-0)
affirmation of the Town Board, the 2020 Tentative Budget was accepted.

On a motion of Councilor Tucker, seconded by Councilor McCormack and with unanimous (3-0)
affirmation of the Town Board the meeting was adjourned at 8:48 a.m.
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Clerk
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